ASHRAE

Manitoba Chapter

Re: ASHRAE Manitoba Chapter
Annual Cribbage Tournament — 2015

The tradition continues with the annual cribbage tournament scheduled for the

upcoming dinner meeting on Thursday, December 10", 2015. The Chapter’s History records
revealed the first cribbage tournament was held on March 20, 1979. Members have participated in
this event for over 30 years! New This Year, for those of you that do not play cribbage, we
will have one table set up for no-limit Texas Hold’em. We will limit this to 8 players, please
sign up as you enter the venue, first come first served. Chips and instructions will be
provided.

For further information please contact our Special Events Chair, Mark Windeatt, at 204-632-8535,
or by email to mark.windeatt@engineeredair.com.

As a reminder, all ASHRAE dinner meetings are open to non-members. You or anyone else in
your organization is welcome to attend this or any future meeting. For more information, please
e-mail CNation@ehpricesales.com.
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